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Memorandum 69-18 

Subject: Name Plates 

Commissioners Uhler and Yale have suggested that identification 

plates be purchased for the individual members of the Commission and 

staff. They suggest that the plate be one suitable for placing on 

the table in front of the person and that it contain h:l.s name and 

indicate whether he is a member of the Commission or the staff. The 

Chairman requested that I defer purchasing name plates untU the 

Commill.ton bad an opportunity to discuss the matter. 

Respectfully submitte4, 

John H. DeMoully 
Executive Secretary 


